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Dog Walker Watch: This year’s
National Night Out is spearheaded
again by our VP of Membership, Ms.
Michelle Flores. In addition to the
yearly NNO, is organizing a “"Dog
Walkers Neighborhood Watch
Program” that is composed of
residents in the neighborhood who are
dog owners/walkers. This program is
an initiative from the NNO organization
in an effort to keep neighborhoods
safe. The program is free to join and
consists of a training from HPD on how
dog walkers can be citizens on patrol
for the neighborhood. If you are
interested in being part of this training
and program for you and your dog,
please contact:
membership@meadowcreekvillage.org

Civic Club Meeting October 9, 2014
NEW TIME: 6:30P - 7:30P
Meadowcreek Village Community Center

Civic Club Meeting November 13, 2014

National Night Out Update:
Oct 7th, 2014, 6:00PM

Deletion please note: due to medical illness the Garcia Family
cannot host this year.

Host Names and Locations:

The Feldman Family 5514 Berry Creek Dr (Berry Creek/Woodbine St.)
(Flag D)

The Rocha Family 5207 Sleepy Creek Dr ( Flag C)

The Vaughn Family Sieber Dr Cul-de-sac (Flag E)

The Flores Family 5654 Berry Ck Dr (near Fern Ck Ln) ( Flag A )

!
{Flag-B)
Come join your neighbors and friends. We have invited the local
Constable’s office and our local representatives.
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From a post by our V.P. Of Membership
Michelle Flores: Thank you Jerry Feldman for
your contribution to our community! I wish
there were 100 of you! You are greatly
appreciated. And thanks to the nice people
who live on Allendale Rd. who noticed the
Civic Club sign on his truck, and offered to
help trim the trees! We all do great work
TOGETHER!

Thanks to this great couple,Mario & Yuliana Sanchez.
who live on Allendale Rd, they also helped trim the trees on
Allendale Rd.

Above: Yard of the Month October 2014, goes to Mr.
Samuel "Sam" Amos of 5410 Apple Creek Lane! Mr.
Amos has been a Meadowcreek Resident for over 15
years! His yard is the fruits of his labor. "You caught me
of guard! I'm very happy to receive this award...you've
made my week!" He has done all his own work and is

Right: Yard of the Month Runner Up, goes to our
beloved Jerry and Sue Feldman of 5514 Berry Creek.
They been married for 54 years and have been
residents of Meadowcreek Village for 45 years! They
have raised all their 4 children in this house and are
proud UH Alumni! Their beautiful home, surrounded by
great big oaks, has a natural stone walkway that leads
to a very welcoming porch landscaped with very lush
and natural ferns and flowers.
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